BROOKLYN WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY
PO BOX 171
BROOKLYN, CT. 06234
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The Brooklyn Water Pollution Control Authority held a regular meeting on Tuesday, May 27, 2014 at the Brooklyn Town Hall on the following:
 
Present:  David Fuss, Craig Dunlop, Donald S. Francis, Robert Kiley, Gerard Renaud and Sherri A. Soucy
 
Also Present:  Glen Tatro
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairman David Fuss.
 
A motion was made by Donald S. Francis to approve meeting minutes from April 22 as presented.  Gerard Renaud seconded the motion.  All members in favor, so voted.
 
Glen Tatro from United Water reported that the 12 sewer/water flow monitors that have been placed along the sewer line to monitor ground water and infiltration.  
 
David Fuss reported to the commission that monies have been given to the sewer authority from USDA for repairs to the manhole on South Main Street by the Ice Box.
 
The current budget was handed to the members and Sherri asked the members to review numbers and will work on the budget at a special scheduled meeting for June 9th, 2014.
 
A motion was made by Robert Kiley to approve bills in the amount of $21,647.76 dated 5/27/14.  Gerard Renaud seconded the motion.  All members in favor so voted.
 
A motion was made by Robert Kiley to adjourn at 8:05 PM.  Craig Dunlop seconded the motion.  All members in favor so voted.
 
 
 
 
Sherri A. Soucy
Administrative Assistant
Water Pollution Control Authority 
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